August 6,2019

Honorable Mayor Grenier and City Council
City Hall
Berlin, NH 03570

Dear Mayor Grenier and City Council:

[ am interested in serving on the Berlin Industrial Development & Park
Authority. The board has asked that I consider joining them and as there is a
vacant position, I would like to fill that vacancy. I have spent many years
working in the area, currently I am employed with Milan Lumber. I think my
experience in a business that operates locally but has a large footprint
throughout the region, the state and beyond would be an asset to the board.

[ am told the term would run until July 2021. I appreciate the opportunity to
serve the City of Berlin in this capacity.

Sincerely,

il

Steve Halle

16 Grandview Dr.

Berlin,N.H.03570 1(603)723-9347 cell
cc:  Mike Caron, BIDPA Chair




